
 

Texas Petrochemicals Receives Official Notification From Huntsman on Port Arthur Facility

HOUSTON, Sept. 7 /PRNewswire-FirstCall/ -- Texas Petrochemicals, Inc., TXPI ("TPI") announced today that TPI has received 
an official notification from Huntsman Corporation indicating that Huntsman intends to repair and restart its Port Arthur facility. 
Huntsman had previously stated in a press release on August 15, 2006 that they were highly confident that they would be able 
to restart the facility in the second quarter of 2007. The Port Arthur facility previously provided feedstock to TPI's recently 
acquired Port Neches facility.

Headquartered in Houston, TX, Texas Petrochemicals, Inc., is a premier chemical company with more than $1.5 billion in annual 
sales. The Company provides quality C4 chemical products and services to both local and global industry companies. The 
Company has manufacturing facilities in the industrial corridor adjacent to the Houston Ship Channel, Baytown and Port 
Neches, Texas and operates a product terminal in Lake Charles, Louisiana. For more information, visit the Company's Web site 
at http://www.txpetrochem.com . 
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